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Congress of the United States
1Houge of Wepresentatives
TWaghington, BE 20515

April 28, 2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am submitting a Community Project Funding request for a flood mitigation project at the
intersection of River Drive and Marquette Street in Davenport, lowa, in Fiscal Year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Davenport, located at 226 West 4
Street, Davenport, lowa 52801.

The funding would be used for a flood mitigation project at the intersection of River Drive and
Marquette Street. Underground storm sewer improvements at the intersection will install a
new segment of future bypass storm sewer and backflow prevention on the existing storm
Sewer.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family have any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Mariannette Miller-Meeks, M.D.
Member of Congress
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